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Enough is enough, Oregon needs to learn to live within its means, every session the 

Governor and legislators demand more hard earned dollar from hard working 

Oregonians. The constant demands for more has far out pace the income, especially 

that of  retirees and lower income families. Legislators need to focus on evaluating 

agencies, especially the Department of Transportation and cut waste. Our family is a 

hard NO on these increases. 


